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We’ve been a Portland resident since 1985. Over the years, we have fully supported 

Metro’s initiatives to acquire public space for parks and green spaces. I fully 

understand the need for affordable public housing and services for those individuals 

suffering homelessness. I feel this bill goes to far in protecting  the rights for 

homeless camping. There are already protections in place that are sufficient. I feel 

our rights to safely use the public spaces we have helped create are not being 

equally protected. I urge  you to oppose this bill. Thank you. 


